
Trash Policy: Sample Action Alert

Dear [X],
It’s no secret California has a trash problem. 

At last year’s Coastal Cleanup Day, over 700,000 pounds of plastic bags, bottles, straws and other trash were removed from our beaches and coastal waters. Currently 73 of California’s waterways are considered impaired by trash. 
In 2015, California made history by becoming the first state in the nation to have a program to stop the flow of trash that is already on streets and sidewalks from reaching our waterways. This program – the Trash Policy under the State Water Board – declared the ambitious goal that no trash be present in any California waterway by 2030.

Compliance requires local action. The policy puts the impetus on cities and counties to prevent litter from entering our waterways through the installation of trash-catching devices and other methods to prevent trash pollution. 

We must send the message that we expect prompt, full and robust compliance with the target set by the statewide policy. 
Our health and livelihood depend on clean, accessible waterways. Yet, without dedicated action by [LOCAL MUNICIPALITY/REGIONAL BOARD], our waters and beaches continue to be threatened by the relentless presence of land-based trash.  
Join us in telling [INSERT LOCAL MUNICIPALITY/REG. BOARD] that by controlling the flow of trash and plastic in runoff, we can stop trash in its tracks.
